
From: registrar
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Wednesday, February 24, 2021 10:49:09 AM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2021 9:14 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-24

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Mike Brousseau

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I am very disappointed with the application to eliminate seasonal rate class.
To save money the OEB has other ways to do so. Firstly, stop the public from contributing two thirds of the monies
to the employees pension. They are the only sector in Ontario where this happens. The elimination of seasonal rate
class is counterintuitive to conserving energy, the more energy you use the less you pay per kilowatt hour and the
less energy you use the more you pay per kilowatt hour. EB-2020-0246

-- Attachment --




